Mr. Donal Connell,

C.E.O.,

An Post,

General Post Office,

Lower O’Connell Street,

Dublin 1

23rd October 2014

Our Ref: 40660
Re: New Post Office to serve the Lucan area

Dear Mr. Connell,

I refer to your letter dated 16th July 2014 in connection with the provision of a new Post Office in Lucan.  I understand from this correspondence that you envisaged the contract for the new Post Office would be concluded in October 2014. 

I should be obliged if you would let me know the present position on the provision of this Post Office to enable me update the Lucan Area Committee on the matter.
Yours sincerely,

____________________________

Tom Curtin

Administrative Officer

Roads Department
